
Ohio Valley Camera Club of West Virginia 
 

 
 

October 15, 2009 
Minutes 

We had 28 in attendance at our meeting.  Four were guest. We look forward to seeing you all 
at our next meeting. 

Herb Parsons, our Treasurer, reported $1127.80 in our account. 

Committee updates were given: 

• Mark Hamilton, Chair of Membership and Publicity, no report.   
• Fred Huff, Chair of Exhibition and Contest, all current contest are up-to-date on our 

website. 
• Rick Jackson, Chair of Program and Activities.  Possible photo trip to the mountains 

was discussed.  If this is decided upon, more info will follow via emails. 

All the Committee Chairs would like to have help on their committees.  Contact Mark, Fred or 
Rick if you are interested. 

Our next meeting is Nov 5.  The printed image competition theme is FAIRS, FESTIVALS, 
PARTIES.  The presentation will be given my Mike Hensley. 

Our Annual Christmas Dinner will be held again this year at the Lavalette Golf Club.  Please 
watch your emails for more information as plans are finalized.  The End of Year Competition 
will also be held this night. 

Jan Whitter of Camelot Photography gave a program on portraits/lighting. 

The Club received a check from B&H Photo Video for our commission from links on our 
website.  The check was around $38. 



The project image competition winners are: 

Advanced  
1st place –n/a–n/a 

2nd place – Mike Adkins– “Against All Odds” 
3rd place – Mike Adkins –"Mountain Stream" 

 
 

Tyro  
1st place – Tyson Smith– “Lunch” 

2nd place – Rick Jackson– “Last Light at Babcock” 
3rd place – Joe Browning– “Corn Field” 

 
BEST of SHOW 

Tyson Smith – “Lunch” 
 

 
Submitted by: Kathy Smith 
Secretary 


